
SaltFest July 2021 

 

Saltash u3a committee members ran a stand at the 

recent SaltFest event, held in the town on 31st July 2021. 

It was a successful and very well attended day, which was 

made all the more special as it followed the lifting of 

many of the recent restrictions that we have all found 

ourselves living under. 

There was lots of interest with folk wanting to know what 

Saltash u3a was and what we could offer them.  Many 

had never heard of it or us. We attracted plenty of 

attention with our newly acquired banner, bunting, 

leaflets and vibrant colour scheme, which extended to our smart new tabards! 

 

The event gave us the opportunity to catch up with 

many of our existing members as well as spreading 

the word to many new faces. 

Hopefully as a result we will have attracted ‘new 

blood’ to help us forge ahead with a renewed and 

positive attitude for the future, whatever it may 

hold. 


